
February 5, 1981 

Hr. James E. Patterson 

Director of Public Works 

City of Grand Junction 

250 N. 5th Street 

Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Re: Sewer Connections to River Road Interceptor 

Dear Jim: 

In response to our discussions' last week. we feel there are two alternative 

ways you could allow connections to the River Road Interceptor that would 

he equally acceptable. First, we see no problems with a connection to the 

existing manholes being made by core drilling through the concrete encase-

ment. The location of the manhole steps would be an influence whether this 

procedure was used or not 

The other alternative is to allow a connection to the interceptor by breaking 

into the pipe either upstream or downstream of an existing manhole. I have 

attached a sketch drawing showing how that could be accomplished. 

Please call me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours_ 

MNNINGAN, 	i:ICHAPHSON, 

Or COLORADO 

By 	: 

James E. Al-lbott, 

Vice-President 
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